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AS WE WELCOME IN THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR WITH A LOT OF NEW CHILDREN AND FAMILIES, WE’D

ALSO LIKE TO WISH ALL THE CHILDREN WHO HAVE LEFT US ALL THE BEST WITH THEIR NEW

JOURNEYS IN HEDGEHOGS NURSERY, OR WHEREVER THEY MAY HAVE MOVED ON TO. WE HOPE YOU

HAVE HAD A LOVELY, POSITIVE START AND WE CAN’T WAIT TO SEE YOU AROUND THE NURSERY

GROWING UP. 

THE CHILDREN ARE SETTLING IN REALLY WELL HERE WITH US, THEY ARE GETTING MORE CONFIDENT

IN THEIR PLAYING WITH EACH OTHER AND GENERALLY DOING REALLY WELL ALL ROUND. 

WE ARE STARTING TO FOCUS ON VEHICLES AND DIFFERENT MODES OF TRANSPORT. WE LIKE TO

FOCUS THESE TOPICS ON OUR EVERYDAY ACTIVITIES, SO THIS WILL BE REFLECTED IN ALL AREAS

OR OUR PLAYING; ROLE PLAY, SMALL WORLD, STORY TIME AND OUR CRAFTS. 

WHILST WE HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY TO REACH OUT TO ALL OUR PARENTS AND CAREERS, WE’D

LIKE TO REMIND YOU WE ARE A CHARITABLE RUN NURSERY. 

WITH THIS BEING SAID WE WOULD LIKE TO ASK ANY PARENTS/ CAREERS WHO ARE INTERESTED IN

BECOMING COMMITTEE MEMBERS TO PLEASE SPEAK TO A MEMBER OR STAFF AT DROP OFF/ OR

PICK UP OR EMAIL US. 

WE LIKE TO HAVE AT LEAST 60% OR COMMITTEE MEMBERS TO BE OUR PARENTS. 

THIS ISN’T A HUGE COMMITMENT; WE JUST ASK YOU ATTEND A FEW MEETINGS THROUGHOUT THE

YEAR AND PUT FORWARD ANY IDEAS OR ANY OPINIONS YOU HAVE. 

TO FINISH OUR NEWSLETTER, WE’D LIKE TO TAKE THE TIME TO RECOGNISE AND THANK THE GREAT

WORK SARAH HAS DONE, BEING OUR SECRETARY OVER THE LAST SEVERAL YEARS AS SHE HAS

NOW STEPPED DOWN FROM THIS POSITION.

SO, SARAH THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR EVERYTHING YOU HAVE DONE, YOU WILL BE SO VERY

MISSED, WE HOPE WE’LL STILL SEE YOU AROUND. 

PARENTS CAN KEEP UP TO DATE WITH WHAT IS HAPPENING BY JOINING US ON FACEBOOK.

WE HAVE LIMITED SPACES STILL AVAILABLE FOR AFTER HALF TERM PLEASE CALL OR EMAIL US TO

CHECK AVAILABILITY01473 824271PLAYSATIONHADLEIGH@GMAIL.COM

TO FIND OUT MORE ABOUT US, CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE  WWW.PLAYSTATIONHADLEIGH.CO.UK


